Centralized Laydown Area

Notice of Determination
Atomic Energy of Canada Limited (AECL) has determined that the proposed Centralized Laydown Area at AECL’s Chalk River site is not likely to cause significant adverse environmental effects. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Potential environmental effects will be managed through technically and economically feasible mitigation measures and implemented for the following: air, water, soil and material storage. The project area is on land that has been previously disturbed resulting in no clearing of vegetation and only minor earthworks to support the installation of gravel, the concrete pad and drainage to appropriately direct precipitation through or around the area. As the federal authority, Atomic Energy of Canada gives permissions to Canadian Nuclear Laboratories to carry out the project, exercise any power, perform any duty or function, or provide financial assistance to enable the project to be carried out in whole or in part.


 

